DISTRICT 1 Report for AWSC
February 1-2, 2020

Well 2020 is off to a great start! We have our first District meeting this
coming Saturday, January 25, 2020. When | was a new District Rep |
was reviewing the Guidelines and | remember the suggestion to allow
the GRs to be a part of the District meeting more than just reporting on their
groups. Starting this Saturday I'm going to ask the GRs to lead the
Legacys, be in charge of passing the basket, etc to start feeling more
part of the District. | will rotate like we do at Area. I'm excited!

We have two events coming up. On February 29, the District will host a
Gratitude Luncheon with an AA, Al-Anon and hopefully the Alateens
will share their Experience, Strength and Hope too. | will ask Pat to
post on the Area website.

On April 4 we will combine with Districts 2, 3 and 4 and Host the
Conflict Cafe with Cindy J leading us through Conflict Resolution
Workshop. Look for the Flyer on Area website/Events for details.

New District Literature Chair and having Literature on hand is
AWESOME! Our area here in Tallahassee is overflowing with

lots of new people coming to Al-Anon meetings and I'm so grateful
that we can be there at their first meeting.

I’m really looking forward to seeing all of you!

Hugs,

Adrienne

District Rep

District 1



